
Gorham Public Library Board of Trustees Emergency Meeting 
Sunday March 15th, 2020 

 
Trustees Present:  
Clare Fox, Paul Bousquet and Nicole Eastman 
 
Others Present:  
Shannon Buteau (Library Director) 
 
Call to Order and purpose: 
The meeting was called to order by Clare Fox at 3:15 pm.  
 
After a brief discussion, Clare Fax made a motion to close the Gorham Public Library on 
March 16th, 2020, as well as suspend all on-site meetings and programs until further 
notice to ensure public safety in light of the current national situation involving the 
Coronavirus. The Trustees will meet tomorrow, March 16th at 6 PM for the regularly 
scheduled meeting to discuss this matter in more detail, as well as other necessary 
topics. Signage concerning this information was physically posted on the library’s main 
entry door, as well as on-line. Paul Bousquet seconded the motion. All were in favor.  
 
Clare Fox motioned to adjourn the meeting at 3:32 pm.  
 
 
 


